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Westell Technologies Annual
Shareholders Meeting Scheduled for
September 18th
AURORA, Ill.--(BUSINESS WIRE)--

Westell Technologies, Inc. (NASDAQ:WSTL), a leading provider of broadband products,
gateways and conferencing services, will hold its 2008 Annual Meeting of Shareholders on
Thursday, September 18, at 10 a.m. CDT, at the Hilton in Lisle.

Shareholders who are unable to attend in person may listen to a live audio webcast of the
event by following the appropriate link in the investor relations section of the Company's
website at www.westell.com.

About Westell

Westell Technologies, Inc., headquartered in Aurora, Illinois, is a holding company for
Westell, Inc. and ConferencePlus, Inc. Westell, Inc. designs and develops broadband
telecommunications access products. ConferencePlus, Inc. is a collaborative Application
Service Provider that manages and hosts voice, video, IP applications and back-office
services. Additional information can be obtained by visiting Westell's Web site at
www.westell.com.

About ConferencePlus

ConferencePlus, a Westell Technologies, Inc. (NASDAQ:WSTL) subsidiary, is a leading
global provider of audio, web, video and IP conferencing services. ConferencePlus is
dedicated to providing high quality, innovative conferencing solutions to its domestic and
international clients and telecommunications resellers. ConferencePlus is recognized for
outstanding customer service and support to help clients meet their business objectives. The
company is headquartered in Schaumburg, Illinois with an international headquarters in
Dublin, Ireland. Additional information can be obtained by visiting the ConferencePlus web
site at www.conferenceplus.com.
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